
Cuban First Vice President Visits
Pedagogical Institution in
Cienfuegos

Havana, November 24 (RHC)-- Cuba's First Vice President Miguel Díaz-Canel has exchanged
experiences with students and professors of a pedagogical school in the central province of Cienfuegos.

Diez Canel toured several areas of the Octavio García school and was interested in the progress of the
teaching-educational process.

Talking to the students, Díaz-Canel asked them questions about their training practices, their daily
routine, sports exercise, the reason for their interest in pedagogical studies, and whether or not the center
is meeting their expectations.

In addition, he called on students to suggest what should be improved in the training program, and urged
the encouragement of debate for the development of thought and reflection.
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